Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our learning during Science week, we will be holding a scarecrow competition. Please
support your child at home to make their own scarecrow using junk and old clothing. There will be
prizes for the winners!

Scarecrow Competition

Rules
Scarecrow must be
homemade by you
(parents can help!)
Use only recycled
materials
Can be any size - as
long as you can carry
it!

Entries to be brought
to school by Prizes for
Wednesday 23rd March the winners!
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